On October 24, 2023, the Brevard County School Board approved Endeavour
Elementary’s Schoolwide Improvement Plan which also serves as our Title |

plan. Please take a minute to review our school’s plan at
https://www.floridacims.org/districts/brevard/schools/1051 Copies of this
document will be made available upon request and if you would like the document
translated please contact Marisa Allen at marisa.allen@brevardschools.org
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